
JIMMY CARTER 

January 30, 1994 

To President Cheddi Jagan 

It was great to be with you again. I 
appreciated having the opportunity to meet with 
you to discuss the future course of Guyana and 
hope the CGCED meetings this week will lead to 
greater prosperity for the citizens of your 
country. 

Thank you, too, for presenting me with 
Guyana's National Order of Excellence award. I 
am honored to be chosen as a recipient of this 
important recognition. 

Rosalynn joins me in sending you and Janet 
our warmest best wishes. 

Sincerely, (14 
The Honorable Cheddi Jagan 
President of Guyana 
Georgetown 
GUYANA 
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JIMMY CARTER 

July 12, 1999 

To President Janet Jagan 

Thank you for sending me a copy of your husband's book, 
Cheddi Jagan: My Fight for Guyana's Freedom. I am honored to 
add it to my personal library collection and will always remember 
Cheddi fondly. I appreciate your kind inscription and 
thoughtfulness in thinking of me. 

Rosalynn joins me in sending you our warm best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

7.//n4az7 

Her Excellency Janet Jagan 
President of the Co-operative 
Republic of Guyana 

Georgetown 



THE 
CARTER CENTER 

August 18, 1999 

To President Janet Jagan 

Rosalynn and I were saddened to hear that your illness has compelled you to step 
down from your post as President of the Co-Operative Republic of Guyana. We are 
thinking of you and will keep you in our thoughts and prayers throughout your recovery 
process. 

I have enjoyed the close working relationship that we have developed since we 
first met during the Guyanese elections in 1990. I have always appreciated your support 
and enthusiasm for the work that The Carter Center has undertaken in your country. The 
staff of the Center join me in wishing you the very best. 

Sincerely, 

Her Excellency Janet Jagan 
Former President of the Co-operative Republic of Guyana 
Georgetown 
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